Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter January 2012

Happy New Year and Happy Australia Day



Celebrate Australia Day Australia Day - 26 January

We hope you all had a great start to the New Year and are looking forward to celebrating Australia Day later this week.

There are a couple of cottages available over this coming weekend at the moment so why not escape to Tamborine Mountain for a relaxed time enjoying some good food and wine.

Extend your stay

More and more of our guests extend the time they spend with us and to make it easier for you to book we have created a new room type <u>'Your private Cottage 4 Nights'</u> which is available on our secure online booking system. We would like to offer the first five guests who book this new room type one of our sumptuous Cheese Platters with a bottle of local wine as a welcome.

Specials Available!

You also find our two popular specials*, our <u>midweek 'Stay 4 pay 3' special</u> and the <u>'Romance and Relaxation Package'</u> on the secure online booking system.

*Conditions apply for our specials; please have a look on our website for more details.

Gift Vouchers for Valentine's Day

Valentine's Day is approaching fast and as usual we can email <u>Gift Vouchers</u> on short notice or send them to you by mail to surprise your 'Valentine'.

We are looking forward to seeing you on Tamborine Mountain.

Kind regards, Daniela and David

Witches Falls Cottages +61 7 5545 4411 www.witchesfallscottages.com.au